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Sealcoating of city streets to begin 
 

South Padre Island, TX, April 24, 2025: The City of South Padre Island will begin sealcoating 

three streets as a preventative measure that will extend the life of a street’s surface. The project 

is scheduled to begin on April 29th and be completed by May 1st, weather permitting.  

 
The identified streets will be completely closed to vehicle traffic for approximately 24 hours. 
Workers will be on site to assist the public when the street is safe to drive on.  
 
“City staff is currently notifying the properties beforehand,” said Carlos A. Sanchez, Public Works 
director. “We apologize for the inconvenience and need the street to be cleared of vehicle traffic 
to ensure the effectiveness of this maintenance program.”  
 
Streets to undergo seal coating: 
 

●​ East Jupiter Street 
●​ East Hibiscus Street 
●​ East Lantana Street 

 
Click this link for details on how to navigate the road closure. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Andale Construction at (620) 222-8393 or 

the City of South Padre Island at (956) 761-8157.  
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https://www.ha5info.com/southpadre/

